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Warm to all colleagues in the field of Social Work Regards!

Share this special day with you, because we, the professionals in this field in
Angola, we had a meeting where we reflect on" social intervention in the
countryside." The meeting was sponsored by the Foundation Committee of
the Association of Social Workers of Angola.

Live Social Work!
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5 Rory Truell Dear Indira, it is wonderful to hear of the celebration in Angola!

Al Please tell the ASWA congratulations from IFSW for its achievements and the

' specific topic of Social Intervention in the Countryside. It is great to hear from you!
Best regards, Rory.
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